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Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

Inspection Report / DDD / M-1984-076 

Jason McGraw <Jason.McGraw@generalshale.com> Tue, Apr 20, 2021 at 2:24 PM
To: "Eschberger - DNR, Amy" <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

Hello Amy,

 

Thank you for the report.  I’ll look into the bond calculation. 

 

Attached are the mineral and surface agreements for the DDD Mine and a cover letter. 

 

 

Thank you,

 

Jason E. McGraw

Mine Supervisor

 

General Shale | www.generalshale.com

1845 W. Dartmouth Ave.

Denver, CO. 80110

P (303) 783-3058 | C (303) 435.3279 | F (303) 783-2992  

jason.mcgraw@generalshale.com      

 

This e-mail may contain confidential and/or privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient (or have received this e-mail in error)
please notify the sender immediately and destroy this e-mail. Any unauthorized copying, disclosure or distribution of the material in this e-mail
is strictly forbidden.

 

 

From: Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 20, 2021 2:00 PM 
To: Jason McGraw <Jason.McGraw@generalshale.com> 
Cc: Harold Stickler <Harold.Stickler@generalshale.com> 
Subject: Inspection Report / DDD / M-1984-076

 

Hi Jason,
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I'm attaching the inspection report for my 4/13 inspection of the DDD site. A hard copy will not be mailed out unless you
request it.

 

Please note the two problems cited in the report which we discussed on the phone, with 30 day and 60 day corrective action
deadlines.

 

Feel free to reach out with any questions.

 

Thanks, 

 

Amy Eschberger

Environmental Protection Specialist

[Quoted text hidden]
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Amended and Restated Lease DDD Mine Section 6 DEB Pit 5-18-2012.PDF 
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Faulhaber and Zimbeck Surface Agreement DDD Mine Section 2 DWR Pit 11-18-2016.pdf 
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April 20, 2021 
 
Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety  
Attention: Amy Eschberger 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO  80203 
 
Re: M-1984-076 DDD Mine, DWR Pit Elbert County, Colorado 
 Request for Right of Entry  
 
 
Dear Ms. Eschberger: 
 
General Shale Brick, Inc. is in receipt of your inspection report dated April 13, 2021.  General Shale is 
submitting the required right of entry for the DDD Mine.  The DDD Mine consists of two pits: the DWR 
Pit and DEB Pit separated by ~1.5 miles.  
 
The DEB Mine is owned by Charles Green.  His wife Leslie passed away in 2019.  We are mining and 
stockpiling on his property. 
 
The DWR Mine is split between 2 landowners.   

 The western landowner is Matthew Faulhaber and Teodora Zimbeck.  We currently have a 
surface lease with them to store the clay on their property and no mining will take place on their 
property.   

 The eastern landowner is Matthew McDonald.  We have a mining lease with him, and mining 
will take place on his property.  

 
We anticipate renewing the DWR Mine agreements at the DWR Mine late the year.  When these 
documents are signed and recorded a copy will be sent to the DRMS.   
 
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions at 303-783-3058. 
   
Sincerely, 
General Shale Brick, Inc. 
 

 
 
Jason E. McGraw P.E. 
Mine Supervisor 
 
Enc:  Amended and Restated Lease DDD Mine Section 6 DEB Pit 5-18-2012 
 Faulhaber and Zimbeck Surface Agreement DDD Mine Section 2 DWR Pit 11-18-2016 

McDonald Amended and Restated Lease DDD Mine Section 2 DWR Pit 11-18-2016 


































































